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The Formentera Council wishes to announce that from next Friday, July 1, la Savina's overflow
carpark, located between plaça Illes Pitiüses and s'Estany des Peix, will reopen for use. Drivers
can leave cars parked at the 120-car capacity lot up to five days, and do not require a regulated
parking pass. Parking is prohibited for lorries and rental cars that are not currently being hired.

  

The Formentera Council signed a deal with the lot's owners that will last until October 31. Fines
will be given to any incompliant vehicles parked in the lot beginning that day. Opening the
overflow parking area has been part of a bid to respond to requests from locals and seasonal
workers without parking passes for la Savina's regulated parking system. Besides serving those
individuals, the car park is also a cost-free option for tourists.
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